

Town of Gilmanton, New Hampshire Gilmanton Planning Board

Academy Building, 503 Province Road
PO Box 550
Gilmanton, New Hampshire 03237
planning@gilmantonnh.org
Phone: (603) 267-6700 – Fax: (603) 267-6701

Michael Jean, Chair Gary Anderson, Vice Chair Gabriel Jerome, Member Roy Buttrick, Member R.J. Ilg, Member Shane Bruneau, Member Steve McCormack, Alternate Marshall Bishop, Selectmen Rep Michael Wilson, Alt. Selectmen Rep Mark Fougere, Certified Planner Diane Marden Planning Admin

Minutes of July 12, 2018

Present: Vice Chairman Gary Anderson, Member Shane Bruneau, Member Gabriel Jerome, and Selectmen's Representative Marshall Bishop. Planning Administrator, Diane Marden was also present.

All others were not present, there was no quorum to conduct business. Those present discussed what to do about having no quorum repeatedly. With no calls made to the Planning Administrator or any emails stating they will not be present. The Planning Administrator stated it is a waste of time and taxpayer funds to prepare for a meeting that continually has no one in attendance to constitute having a quorum. Vice Chairman Gary Anderson stated this will be discussed at the next meeting with a quorum, all items on the Agenda were tabled.

Adjournment

Vice Chair Gary Anderson closed the discussion at 7:35 p.m.